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Message:
The move for redistricting
appears to be a bend at the knee
to a convicted felon. And not
about an opportunity to enhance
anything for our state! There are
elected officials in this state
who will sacrifice their
marriages and reputations for the
sake of towing the line for a 6
time draft dodger. There are
commandments and bibles and
morality discussions on your
floor every day. And NONE OF IT
IS HELPING OUR STATE!!!!!
You're redistricting to hide
behind the failures of your
choices,  which you all
collectively made, damn the
repercussions or collateral
damage. This state is already
gerrymandered to represent only
the most wealthy, white christian
voters, and underrepresent the
real needs for this state! Don't
fool yourselves for one second.
We know what this is really
about. Republicans know what they
have done for years to their
constituents, and instead of
accountability, your constituents
get gerrymandering. You are
failing Texas and you are setting
up Texas to fail! Children are
dead, trafficked, molested and



abused in numbers in our state
alone, in large numbers and I
dont ever hear Reuplicans discuss
real solutions on the floor about
anything of value. But I know you
passed the ten commandments in
schools on a SUNDAY! Like
hypocrits! Stop lying and say
what you mean!
Hey kids! Gerrymandering is the
new cool thing and its brought to
you by the party who cares more
about mixing church and state
than actual real issues impacting
our communities.
The deceit and racist motivations
this Senate uses to place control
on hardworking people is not
hidden somewhere in a dusty
corner but i stead oozes the rot
in plain sight.
There are checks and balances in
this world, just ask the CEO
adulterer at the Coldplay concert
(too bad we cant make him wear a
scarlet letter A to warn other
women). The world learned that
day, Karma always keeps receipts.

Sincerely
A fed up voter just waiting to
scream Checkmate!




